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Good Morning, 
My name is Nick Dalton and I am here by giving my testimony against LD1847. I am
a very small farm and it is very easy for me to keep track of all the appropriate forms 
and documents to know where all of my product goes, and batch information is easily 
added to the existing platform to refine this. That said, having to add even more 
overhead cost to a small 1 man farm like myself would cripple me and potentially put 
me out of business. I know many farmers feel this way, is there track and trace in 
blueberry or potatoes farms? They have just as high chances of issues and needing a 
recall, if not higher due to the farming practices used to grow those crops. Please 
reconsider this bill as it will impact small farms all over Maine. 
Thank you for your time 


